Programs



Sponsored by the Honey Brook Township Recreation and Parks Board

Pickle Ball

Pickle Ball for beginners through experienced players of all ages is held on the tennis courts at James A. Umble Memorial Park, 173 Suplee Road, every Tuesday and Thursday evening beginning at 6:30 pm, from April to September (weather permitting). Equipment will be provided; no experience necessary. No registration is required and the program is FREE!

Half Day Summer Camp

The Township Half-Day Summer Camp was suspended in 2020 and 2021 due to Covid-19. The Summer Camp director from past years resigned in 2022. There cannot be a Summer Camp program without a director.

Do you know of someone who would be interested in leading a Summer Camp program for 2023? Please contact the Township Administration Office at 610-273-3970. We hope the camp can make a triumphant return in 2023!



Movie Night

The Park & Recreation Board periodically sponsors a free "Movies Night in the Park"

at the James A. Umble Memorial Park, 173 Suplee Road. Check the calendar for details. Remember to bring chairs, blankets, pillows and refreshments. Free popcorn is available while supplies last.

The next Movie Night in the Park is TBA.